

Newsletter

Newsletter 29 Monday 28th Apríl 2014

Stars of the week

Stars of the Week for last week were:

(o)

Amelia Klasztor Faye Waddon Eleanor Piper Xander Good

Charlie Novell Hannah Carpenter Freya Todd

Kester Brooks

Freja Mountain Hayden Puttock Skyler Snazell Sky Royal Jacob Berry Sabina Nadzafova Billy Williamson Julia Gajewska

Teampoints

Last week's results were:

1st: Red 2nd: Yellow 3rd: Blue 4th: Green



Congratulations to **Red** team for winning the week and going straight into the lead!

Attendance results

Wrens 1: 95.6% Good

Wrens 2: 94.7% Requires improvement

Magpies: 91.1% Inadequate
Swallows: 99.3 % Outstanding

Robins: 95.7% Good

Skylarks:100.0%OutstandingWINNERHerons:94.9%Requires improvementKestrels:94.0%Requires improvement

Last week's attendance: 95.6%

Good

Attendance since September: 93.7%

Inadequate

www.gladeprimaryschool.co.uk office@glade.suffolk.sch.uk

Dogs on site

We had an incident recently when a parent brought a dog onto school grounds. Please note that dogs are not permitted anywhere on the school site, whether they are walking or being carried.

Peanuts

We have children with serious nut allergies in school. Please DO NOT send nuts in with packed lunches.

Grandparents' Lunch

We will be holding a grandparents' lunch on 22nd and 23rd May. Further details on how to book will be sent home later this week.

Parents' Forum

All parents are invited to the next meeting of our Parents' Forum at 9.00am on Wednesday 30th April. Based on feedback from 2 parents regarding the way we praise good attendance I would like to get more feedback from parents on how we could improve what we do.

Kids College at West Suffolk College

West Suffolk College are running a series of fun extracurricular activities for children aged 5 - 10. Sessions run over a six week block over May and June on Saturday mornings and cost between £42 and £48 for the block. Call 01284 716342 or go to www.westsuffolk.ac.uk for further details.

Mr A Smith, Headteacher